





Employer Success Stories

Helping Tri-State Trucking 'Fix' Their Need for Diesel Mechanics

Tri-State Truck Center, a family owned company in Shrewsbury, MA has been encountering a high demand for diesel and specialty mechanics, but have had issues finding qualified candidates. Tri-State contacted Business Service Rep John McCarthy of Workforce Central Worcester and the Central Massachusetts Workforce Investment Board to assist with their needs. In this initial meeting, staff identified Tri-State's need and went to work on finding a way to help. Since Tri-State has already implemented a very innovative in-house training program, staff organized a meeting with David Wallace the Director of the Massachusetts Department of Apprenticeship to provide more information on apprenticeship and training grants offered through the state that could help Tri-State.

For more information on how an apprentice program may be able to help your business, please visit http://www.mass.gov/lwd/labor-standards/das/.

For more information about how Workforce Central Career Center can help your business, please contact your local Business Service Representative.

Hari Narayanan

Business Service Representative Workforce Central Career Center- Milford Tel: 508.478.4300 x 122

Email: hnarayanan@detma.org

Donna Joyce

Business Service Representative Workforce Central Career Center- Southbridge Tel: 508.765.6430

Email: djoyce@detma.org

John McCarthy

Business Service Representative Workforce Central Career Center-Worcester <u>Tel:</u> 508.799.1600 x 604

Email: jmccarthy@detma.org